Active travel route from Woodley
to Reading: share your views

Earlier this year, we consulted on
a new walking and cycling route
from Woodley town centre to
Palmer Park in Reading under the
Government's Active Travel Fund.

We've updated it based on your
feedback and want your views on
this revised proposal, which no
longer includes a one-way system
on Woodlands Avenue.

This scheme is part of our vision to
encourage healthier, more
sustainable travel across the
borough by making cycling and
walking a safe, attractive and
inclusive option for everyone.

Find out more and respond at
engage.wokingham.gov.uk or call
0118 974 6000 for other formats.
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Plans on display at the Oakwood Centre,
Headley Road, Woodley, RG5 4JZ
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